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Leave a quick comment about the Proposed Scottish Borders Local Development Plan, or planning and development in general

Quick Comment:

We appreciate the opportunity to comment on the Councils very detailed proposed Local Development Plan.

We feel strongly, developers should not be permitted to destroy woodland areas, wildlife corridors and in the process ignore areas of natural beauty, purely for the
purpose of profit. Therefore, included in the new LDP, should be a restriction on building in areas of historic interest, areas of natural beauty, or areas of
woodland. Under no circumstances should developers be allowed to cut down any specimen trees, trees older than 100 years, or any proposed development
which would disturb protected species. Developers have no interest in preserving nature, no interest in local history and no interest in providing a better

environment for future generations.

Surely SBC 's Local Development Plan, must guarantee all proposed developments protect our precious woodland, not destroy it. We urge you to ensure, by way

of legislation within the proposed LDP, that this is upheld.
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